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My name is James Rivera, and I am the Crime Prevention Officer with the Cleveland State 

University Police. I would greatly recommend the Suicide Postvention Response Team to all Law 

Enforcement Agencies that respond to service calls dealing with the public. They are a 

knowledgeable/accessible asset for Law Enforcement officers. They will come to your agency at 

your convenience and provide excellent training to Officers and Dispatchers that are on the front 

line/first responders when dealing with suicide or suicide attempts. I have so much belief in the 

importance of the work done by the Suicide Postvention Response Team that I have requested that 

they participate during our annual In-Service Training here at CSU PD. I thank you for taking the 

time to read my endorsement and please contact me with additional questions that you may have.  
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